NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

LOCAL PLAN SUB-COMMITTEE - 17TH JUNE 2024

The meeting of the Local Plan Sub-Committee scheduled for Monday, 17th June 2024 at 7.15pm has been <u>cancelled</u>.

The items scheduled for consideration at that meeting will now be dealt with at the next meeting of the Sub-Committee which is scheduled for Thursday, 15th August 2024 starting at 7.15pm.

If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk

3rd June 2024